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RVS/CIR/067/2022-2023                                                                             5th Aug 2022 
 

 

MUHARRAM HOLIDAY 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings! 
 
Please note that the school shall remain closed on Tuesday,9th August 2022 on 

account of Muharram. 

 
Regards, 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal  

 

 


